

## HELPING HANDS FAMILY CHIROPRACTIC

Dr. Miguel A. Fernandez • Dr. Roberta D. Jaeger 30 Gorham Street • Lowell, MA 01852 • (978) 452-4223

January 30, 2014

Dear Members of our Practice,

The quality of your care is the single most important thing to us. You know first hand, how devoted we are to this. We never cower in the face of change if it means advancing the quality of our work. In support of this work. We'd like to announce an improvement in our hours as well as the overall outline of those hours. These changes will be effective March 1, 2014 and will provide you with more focused care than ever.

- Our <u>Full</u> office days will be on <u>Mondays</u>. Wednesdays and <u>Thursdays</u>. We will be opening these days for adjusting hours from 8:30 am until 12:30 PM. Our afternoon sessions will begin promptly at 2:30pm until 6:15pm.
- Our <u>Half</u> office days will be on <u>Tuesdays</u> from 2:30PM until 6:15PM and <u>Saturdays</u> from 9:30am until 12:30pm.
- We will also be separating our adjusting hours from our exam / report hours so you will never
  again arrive expecting to get adjusted only to find the doctor is busy with either an exam or report
  of findings.

These changes will benefit you greatly. When you need the doctor to simply sit down and be present to listen and give you undivided attention; they will do so without a room of people next door waiting to be adjusted. Our hope is to streamline our procedures to make your experience pleasant and efficient.

Warmest and most caring regards,

Helping Hands Family Chiropractic Doctors and Staff